
  
 

 

  
 
 

Local 111 members, 
 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the January GM that was held 
on Wednesday, January 29, 2025, will have to be voided. Members 
had no opportunity to attend the evening meeting. 
 

After consultation with Unifor National, the recommendation was 
for absolute fairness. Therefore, the morning meeting and the 
evening meeting will both be voided. This will include all motions 
and vote results. 
 

If you would like to resubmit your motion(s) from the January GM, 
you will be required to resubmit your motion(s) for the 
February GM.  
 

This will NOT be done automatically. 
 

The DEADLINE for Submissions of Notice(s) of Motion(s) for the 
February 25th, 2025, Local 111 General Meeting is: 
 

Friday, February 7th, 2025, at 12pm 
 

You may e-mail your Notice(s) of Motion(s) to: 
 

recsec@unifor111.com 
 

*Please make certain that all your correspondence is 
dated and signed* 

 

In Solidarity, 
 

Jessie Rana 
Unifor Local 111 Recording Secretary 
Cell: 778.980.0489 
E-mail:  RecSec@Unifor111.com 
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